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AUSTRALIAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE AND INDUSTRY



20 March 2004

Dr Kathleen Dermody

Committee Secretary

Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Corporations.joint@aph.gov.au

Dear Dr Dermody

Thank you for the invitation for the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry to make a formal submission to the Committee for its Inquiry into the Exposure Draft of the so-called CLERP 9 Bill.

Please find attached a Commentary and Analysis of the CLERP 9 Bill prepared by the Chamber.   Also, kindly note the attached paper remains the intellectual property of the Chamber, and has already been made publicly available by us on our website.

The Chamber would be available to meet with the Committee at a mutually convenient time to discuss any of the issues raised in our paper.   

Yours sincerely

Dr Brent Davis

Director, Trade and International Affairs








LEADING AUSTRALIAN BUSINESS

